TOWN OF FAIRFAX
STAFF REPORT
September 6, 2017

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Michele Gardner, Town Clerk(f\/

SUBJECT: Appoint Scott Hochstrasser to a second 4-year term on the Affordable Housing
Committee

RECOMMENDATION

Appoint Scott Hochstrasser to a second 4-year term on the Affordable Housing Committee.

DISCUSSION

Mr. Hochstrasser’s term on the Affordable Housing Committee expired on June 30, 2017. No
applications have been received for this scheduled vacancy, and Mr. Hochstrasser has indicated he
is happy to serve on the committee for a second 4-year term.

ATTACHMENT
None




